

Runge Independent School District

P.O. Box 158 Runge, Texas 78151 Phone: (830) 239-4315

Fax (830) 239-4816

Dear Parents, Guardians and Yellowjacket Community,

At Runge Elementary, the safety of our students is always our top priority. Up until now, our protocol has been that staffulty members may not assist with buckling or unbuckling children in car seats during arrival and dismissal. However, after considering recent feedback from families, we have determined that a change can be made to provide better service while still ensuring safety.

Beginning immediately, if your child rides in a car seat, you may request assistance from a staffulty member to help with buckles. Our team will gladly assist your child in getting buckled and secured. If you prefer to buckle your child yourself, we ask that you please pull forward and out of the car line before doing so.

We appreciate the time the Yellowjacket community has taken to provide feedback on this matter, and we believe this adjustment will help dismissal move more quickly while maintaining safety for everyone. Thank you for your continued partnership and support as we work together to ensure safe and efficient arrival and dismissal routines.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Jones

Principal